
Come join us for a 2-hour Passover Seder that will change your life.

If you have never been to a Seder, it is an experience you will not soon forget.

If you have been to one, you know just how meaningful it can be and how it can enrich 
your Christian walk.  

We will be holding this Seder at the PTC in Black Hat, NM.  Invite a friend and/or family 
members - it is a wonderful time of fellowship together.

Friday, April 11 from 6:00-8:00 PM

Sign up to reserve your place.  

Space is limited and we need to know how many will be coming in order to set up ahead 
of time.

Call or text 505-409-8312
email - ptc2522@gmail.com
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